
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 24, 2020 
SCORA Covid-19  
 
Aloha SCORA Paddlers,  
 
On behalf of the SCORA Executive Board, we are sad to announce the 
cancellation of the 2020 SCORA racing season in its entirety. This decision was 
drawn after extensive discussion with input from directors and coaches. There 
were many factors weighed, starting with risk management as our top priority. 
Additional factors such as race venue permitting, planning time, paddler safety 
and preparation, sufficient race day staffing, and profitability were all factors that 
contributed to the final outcome.  
 
Please continue to stay safe and law abiding by following local guidelines. Pay 
attention to rules on gatherings, social distancing, access points and cleaning 
protocols.  
 
The SCORA family is resilient and creative. We know clubs will find ways to 
make connections with their teams. The spirit of Aloha will always be present 
with or without sanctioned races this summer.  
 
Your SCORA Board of Directors will be working during the off season to bring 
you a wonderful 2021 season.  
 
 
Mahalo,  
Kathy Sheets 
SCORA President 
 
 


